
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

23 July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer  

please see the information below from Central Government regarding supporting parents to help their children "Catch 

up" on lost learning. Please be advised that pupils eligible for the "National Tutoring Programme" are identified centrally 

in school. 

"New website for parents to help their children catch-up 

The department has launched an information site for parents, to support children of all age ranges and abilities catch 

up on lost learning from the pandemic. The site features advice and support for parents of children with special 

educational needs and disabilities (SEND), as well as programmes, resources and activities for children and young 

people this summer. 

Please do share this with your parent networks. 

Further information can be found on the education catch-up for your child homepage." 

Regards 

Mr. D. Airey 

 

Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 
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